
From: Kirt Anderson [mailto:kirt@lanl.gov] 
Sent: Mon 05-Jun-06 07:07 
To: Cunningham, Richard D. 
Subject: Re: OUO [Q CONSULTING] 

Rich, 
        The sentence below is correct and represents a key planning objective to solve the 
parking needs along the Pajarito Road corridor. 
Kirt 
 
 
At 01:51 PM 6/2/2006, you wrote: 

Kirt, 
  
As I mentioned in my voice message of a few minutes ago, we are avoiding the 
use of OUO and classified references in the SWEIS.  If you would, please 
send me an email with the below (which is the same as that currently in the 
Draft SWEIS except for the beginning up to (but not including) the word 
"new") that, 
  
"For planning or analysis purposes, assume that new surface parking 
additions or modification of existing parking would be constructed to 
accommodate approximately 1,100 cars at TA-63.  The parking would be built 
in two phases, with approximately 450 parking spaces built in the first 
phase." 
  
I'll then change the reference from "Q Consulting" to "LANL 2006."  The 
latter is what we use for all email and telephone references.   
  
Don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this 
matter. 
  
Rich 
424-0122 
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